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The Office of Inclusive Excellence thanks you for your support and connection with us
throughout the fall semester. You are greatly appreciated. Continue to stay updated with

us in Spring of 2024; as we have some exciting events planned to further our Diversity
efforts.

Spring 2024 Events Preview



Social Justice Symposium Conversations with the Chief
Diversity Officer

Resources

+ University Ombuds Office: Confidential Problem-Solving Space
+ Black Student Success: Elevating Black Excellence

+ Community Resource List

+ DEI Inventory: Understanding DEI perspectives

+ PERT Team: Mental health crisis response enhancement

+ Student Health & Counseling Services (SHCS)

+ Title IX

+ ASI Student Emergency Fund
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